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Gas station near 13th

From Steven Zimmerman <szimmer753@icloud.com>
Date Thu 2/29/2024 4:24 PM
To Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to
redirect the email for ITD review.
 
 
As a resident of Camas for over 60 years I am totally in favor of a small business gas station near Union High
School.
The negative impact pointed out by the newspaper is largely in “theory “ stage—not facts that have empirical
evidence proving any long term negative impact.
Steve Zimmerman
360 921-1177
Sent from my iPhone
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